

BY EMAIL

March 6, 2024

Geoffrey Sutton
Chief Financial Officer
Northern Ontario Wires Inc.
153 Sixth Avenue
Cochrane, ON, P0L 1C0
geoffs@nowinc.ca

Dear Mr. Sutton:

Re: EB-2023-0043 Northern Ontario Wires Inc. Application for 2024 Rates

Please be advised that the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) has completed its review of your 2024 Price Cap IR Update application, filed on November 22, 2023.

Attached to this letter is a draft of the OEB's decision and rate order, for your prompt review. Within seven days, please advise the OEB, in writing, whether or not you have identified any concerns (e.g. typographical or transposition errors, omissions, need for clarification, etc.) with respect to the draft decision and rate order.

The OEB will consider any identified concerns prior to issuing a final decision and rate order in due course.

Your comments or confirmations should be directed to the attention of the Registrar and be received no later than 4:45 p.m. on the required date.

T 416-481-1967 1-888-632-6273

F 416-440-7656 OEB.ca

Yours Truly,

Nancy Marconi Registrar